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Memorandum # 18-013 City of North Augusta
To: North Augusta Planning Commission
From: Kuleigh Baker, Secretary, Planning Departmen@

Subject: Cancellation of the June 21, 2018 Meeting

Date: June 14, 2018

The regular meeting of the Planning Commission scheduled for Thursday, June 21,
2018 has been cancelled. There are no projects or applications to consider at this time.
The monthiy report for May 2018 is provided herein.

The next regular meeting of the North Augusta Planning Commission is scheduled for
Thursday, July 19. An agenda for the July 19 meeting will be distributed on or before
Friday, July 13.




